
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your child will be in Lynx class in September with Mrs Dean and Mrs Humphreys 
 

You and your child are welcome to come to school between 10am and 11am on  Wednesday 8th  July to pick 
up a new class information pack.  

 
Where possible, class teachers will be available to say hello, but you will appreciate, in the current climate, it is 
not possible to have long conversations at the door. Any concerns or worries you have may be discussed with 

individual staff over the phone. Please ring school on 01472 235116 if you would like someone to call you.  
 

If your child is currently attending school, staff will come and see you at hometime at some point over the next 
two weeks.  

 
If you are unable to make the time allocated for your staff, please contact the school office. 

 
All parents and children coming onto school grounds are respectfully asked to follow strict social 

distancing on site. There are spaces marked for you to wait your turn to be seen. 
 

Many thanks for your co-operation with this.  


